Whole of Government Electricity Contract Update

Key Message
· The Department has commenced preparation for a Whole of Government contract that will cover the supply of electricity to <160 MWh pa sites.
	Actions Required:

1. Schools are asked to mail a copy of a recent invoice for electricity supply for all school sites (meters) not covered by a WoG contract.
2. All pages (front and back) of an invoice for each site should be provided.

3. A covering letter noting the school name, number, address and contact person for follow up matters should also be attached. 



Critical Dates

· Copies of information are required no later than Thursday 27th April 2006.
Additional Information: 

· The information should be mailed to:

Attention: Brett Duff
Schools Resource Allocation Branch

Department of Education

GPO Box 4367

Melbourne, Vic 3002

· Copy invoices from your school will enable the department to request from your current retailer accurate usage data that can then be included in the tender to market, ensuring we achieve the best possible outcome for schools in relation to contract benefits.

· In the meantime, all schools are reminded as previously advised in Executive Memorandum 2005/19 that they should not sign or negotiate an individual contract or group contract for the supply of electricity, irrespective of usage levels. This position is particularly important in order to maintain the integrity of the WoG tender process for the benefit of all.

· Any further queries should be directed to Brett Duff, Schools Resource Allocation Branch, telephone 9637 2063, fax, 9637 2440, or email duff.brett.a@edumail.vic.gov.au,

Jeff Rosewarne

Deputy Secretary

Office of Resource Management and Strategy
